
INDIAN SUCROSE LIMITED 
G. TRoad, Mukerian - 144 211 Distt. Hoshiarpur, (Punjab) Indio. 

email : info.is\@yaducorporation.com 
CIN=LI 5424281 990PLCO10903 , ‘     

Date: 29.11.2021 

To Manager, 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 

Ref.: Scrip Code No.: 500319 

Sub: Intimation regarding start of crushing for the season 2021-2022 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Pursuant to regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, we are pleased to inform you that our sugar crushing for the season 

2021-2022 at G.T. Road, Mukerian-144211, Distt. Hoshiarpur, (Punjab) India, has slowly 

started on 29.11.2021 and the same will pick up shortly to its capacity. 

You are requested to take the above information in your records. 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 

For India Sucrose Limited 

  

Coinpiiny Storetary 
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